
 

  

     

Dear parents, students and their guardians, 
 
On behalf of the entire staff at Tanarata International Schools, I extend a warm 
welcome back to all our students as we embark on Term II of the academic year. 
 
I hope you all had a restful and rejuvenating break and are ready to dive back into 
learning. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year filled with 
joy, prosperity, and success. 
 
We also welcome the new students who have joined our school family this term. We 
are delighted to have you with us, and we hope your experience at Tanarata will be 
enriching and fulfilling. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you require any 
assistance in settling into your new environment. We are here to support you in any 
way we can. 
 
This term will see us placing a greater emphasis on sports, as we are gearing up for both 
our Swimming Gala and our Annual Sports Day in February. Further details regarding 
these events will be shared in the next newsletter. 

Term II Fee Invoice Due Date 

The invoices for Term II were sent out via email on Monday, December 2nd. A gentle 
reminder to ensure the prompt settlement of fees to avoid any late payment charges. 
 
French Embassy Visit 
 
The French Embassy of Malaysia will be visiting the school on Tuesday, 7th of January to 
give a presentation about DELF/DALF certifications and opportunities to study in 
France. Students who are taking French class will be attending the presentation and 
parents who are interested with the talk are invited to come. Below is the schedule of 
the event: 
 

 

  

  



8am - 8.15am - Presentation of the DELF/DALF certificates and the importance of 
studying French 
8.15am - 9am - Presentation on the opportunities to study in France (for secondary 
students) 
 
The much-anticipated new ingress/entrance road to our school campus is now 
complete. However, it is not yet open to traffic, likely pending approval from the 
highway authorities. 
 
We will keep you informed as soon as we receive confirmation on the opening date. 
 
I look forward to a productive and successful term ahead. 
 
https://www.tanarata.net/school-life/academic-activities-calendar/ 

Below are the dates for the activities this term 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 

  6th Jan (Mon)                                          Term II Commences 
 
  7th Jan (Tues)                                          Talk by French Embassy about Higher Studies in France 
 
  13th Jan (Mon)                                        Term II ECA starts 
    
  27th – 31st Jan                                          CNY Mid-Term Break 
 
  7th Feb (Fri)                                              CNY Assembly 
 
  14th Feb (Fri)                                            Swimming Gala 
 
  23rd Feb (Sun)                                         Sports Day     
 

That’s all for now… 

Thank you.  

Barnali Guha 
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